
PAMV Chapter BHS Music & Performance Report 

for May 2, 2015 Board Meeting 
 

The Music Team last met on April 9, 2015.  Our next meeting will be on May 7. 

 

Outside coaching.  We have an outside coach, Darin Drown, scheduled for June and September. 

 

Spring Show.  The show was an artistic success.  Audience members were pleased and the 

chorus and director were happy with our performance.  See other reports for the financial picture. 

 

Policy for chapter quartet performances.  The quartet policy still needs to be published.  It is 

substantially identical to the policy for quartets performing on chapter shows. 

 

New repertoire.  Several quick-to-learn songs are being introduced. 

 

Voice Lessons.  Details are being decided by Paul Eastman and Andy Maurer. 

 

Quartet activities will resume at chapter meetings starting on 4/30. 

 

FWD Convention in Mesa.  With our success at the recent convention, we’re looking forward 

to an even better showing at the fall convention, assuming that we continue to hone our skills. 

 

Performance on June 21.  We haven’t learned details such as performance time.  (The 

organizers are not very organized.)  If we don’t get a firm time by mid-May, we’ll cancel this 

performance. 

 

- Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 

 

Upcoming musical dates: 

5/21-6/26 Voice Clinic (Sunnyvale) 

5/30 Perform at Sunnyvale church 

6/6 All-Day Workshop with Darin Drown (Sunnyvale) 

6/27 Barbecue (Sunnyvale) 

6/21 (maybe) Palo Alto World Music Day 

8/8 Palo Alto Farmers’ Market performance 

9/19 All-Day Workshop with Darin Drown (Sunnyvale) 

10/15-18 FWD Convention (Mesa, AZ) 

11/14 Cabaret Show (location TBD) 

12/? Holiday Chorus performances 

12/12 Palo Alto Farmers’ Market performance 

 


